
Policy on School Passes for the  
Track and Field State Championships 

 
 

 All coaches will check in at the lower south gate for a wrist band.  
Please have Photo ID ready to claim wristband. 
 

 Only APPROVED coaches on the MSHSAA website will be allowed 
entrance to the field.  This includes completed online rules reviews. 

 

 Superintendents, principals, and athletic directors of qualifying 
schools can sign in for one pass each at “Will Call” by presenting a 
picture ID.  These administrators must be listed on the MSHSAA 
website in order to obtain the pass.   

 

 If another administrator will be taking the place of one of the above-
mentioned positions, permission must be granted by the MSHSAA 
office by 4:00 p.m. on the Wednesday before the meet. 

 

 Bus drivers can sign in at “Will Call” for a pass after presenting a 
letter from the school and a picture ID. 

 

 Any athletic trainer or physician who desires to work for the meet’s 
sports medicine staff throughout the Championships must call Ben 
Kuster at (573) 556-5770 to express such interest and, upon 
approval, to obtain a pass and credentials separate from the school’s 
count.  

 


